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November 10, 2020

SENT VIA EMAIL

Overton & Associates, LLC

Sid Overton, Esq.

6950 E. Belleview Ave, Suite 202
Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Re:  TCHD proposed Bylaw Amendment-Douglas County’s Notice to Withdraw
Mr. Overton,

Thank you for your and Dr. Douglas’ efforts to seek a mutual resolution to extend the
long-standing relationship of Tri-County Health Department (TCHD) for its three constituent
counties. As a result of those efforts, the TCHD Board of Health recently adopted a policy that
will increase the role of individual counties regarding public health orders, as they are being
developed and before they are issued.

As previously discussed and agreed to, Douglas County is now rescinding its notice dated
July 10, 2020 for withdrawal from TCHD effective July 11, 2021 and will remain in the current
three-county district through at least December 31, 2022 while we collectively continue to
examine our partnership.

Sincerely,

Lance J. Ingalls
County Attorney

ac: Board of County Commissioners
County Manager
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